
Info for Budget Committee Meeting

September 21, 2015
Item 6. The President requested to purchase an external hard drive to be used with his computers at a cost of NTE $150.00. 
**************************************************************************************************
The TNC has many people, including the President, working on documents and projects. In addition, the TNC has many types of records including meeting minutes and agendas, financial statements, reports submitted to DONE, digital recordings of meetings and etc. The President has requested to make the purchase so that a back up would exist for important information the NC should be keeping for multiple years and to prevent it loss due to a computer failure. Also this backup can be easily given to a new President when a change of officers would take place.
**************************************************************************************************

Item 7. This is a request to make payment for previously budget expenditures.
**************************************************************************************************

The TNC has supported VANC (an alliance of NC's in the SFV) for many years. VANC has been running two events annually. A Fall Planning Forum/Mixer and a Spring Mixer. The TNC previously budgeted $200 for each event for the current fiscal year, for a total of $400. This is a request to authorize payment for these events to a vendor to be determined by VANC. DONE has sanctioned and supports this event. 

**************************************************************************************************

